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Members of Commissioned Lay Pastor training program met July 26-28 at 
Boone Tavern in Berea for their third training weekend.  

Led by Philip Lotspeich and Melissa Bane Sevier, members began with 
dinner on Friday, followed by worship, checking in, and evaluating the 
program to this point. 

The presbytery’s stated clerk, Jerry Utt, led the group on Saturday in a 
study of Presbyterian polity, including history and case studies.  

Sunday morning, participants practiced the liturgy and drama of celebrating 
the Lord’s Supper. 

Next steps include 1) another training session before the end of the year; 2) 
the creation of a closed Facebook group for all CLP trainees; 3) individual 
trainees meeting with the Commission on Preparation for Ministry. 
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